
 

Ref: JT/TestingRescheduled 
 
 
 
15th June 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Due to the Government’s announcement and advice from Public Health England, we 
are unable to hold our Testing Day which was due to take place on Saturday 19th 
June. The Testing Day will now take place on Monday 19th July, 4.00pm – 5.00pm. 
Parents will be able to stay on site to wait for their son, if they wish to do so. If for 
any reason your son is unable to attend, please contact the school so that we can 
make alternative arrangements for him.  
 
The Induction Day will not take place on Wednesday 7th July as planned. The 
Induction Evening for parents will take place on Tuesday 6th July between 5.30pm – 
6.30pm but this will now be a virtual, pre-recorded event. The link to access this will 
be on the school’s website main page. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr Till 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 


